
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:57:48 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 1:19 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Ved Sharma

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is quite disturbing to see a huge increase being proposed by Enbridge Gas upon consumers. Gas and petroleum
product prices have rampantly increased by the greed of rich and powerful in recent times, which has compounded
increase in every daily use commodity causing huge inflation. Heating, water and electricity are basic amenities and
rights of citizens and corporations must not be allowed to use this as a tool for profit mongering. These are basic
needs of every citizen rich and poor. It is furthermore baffling to see that they have proposed a decrease in the cost
for businesses and corporations, while increasing the cost for residential customers. This is yet again a glaring
example of corporate greed with hand in glove approach of I scratch your back and you scratch mine. It is the
common man who has to bear the brunt of all cost increases and is not acceptable to us. The government and the
OEB must hold these corporations accountable to protect the interest of citizens, so their already difficult life does
not become miserable. I strongly oppose the increase of price on residential customers and corporate greed of
businesses making profit at our expense.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




